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David Richards

From: Jeanine Erikat <jeanine@panasd.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 2:37 PM
To: David Richards; David Richards
Cc: rami@panasd.org; yasmeen@majdalcenter.org; Ramah Awad; mayafareed@gmail.com
Subject: Interpretation Request for next week's public hearing

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon Dave,  
 
I hope you're doing well! Thank you for sending the information about the mapping tutorials. I wanted to request Arabic interpretation for the public 
hearing next Wednesday 9/1 6:30pm.  
 
I know thw City offered an interpreter last time, but considering interpretation is a heavy lift we are asking the city to consider contracting 2 
interpreters who can switch off during the meeting.   
 
 
Last week the County Independent Redistricting Commission hearing had a great Arabic interpreter, May Hasan, who I've cc'd in this email who I 
ask you consider contracting even if you're only allowing for one interpreter.  
 
Thank you so much for your time. Please let us know if there's anything we can do on our end to help ensure everything runs smoothly. 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Jeanine 
 
--  
Jeanine Erikat (she, her, hers)  
Policy Associate 
Partnership for the Advancement of New Americans — PANA 
4089 Fairmount Ave, San Diego, CA 92105  — pana.sd.org 
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Contact: Cell: (619) 363.4750 Office: (619) 363.6939 
 

 


